NORTH MELBOURBRNE

LV

TRIALS FOR SEASON 2010

WHO: Girls from Grade 4 to Year 8 (inclusive)

WHEN: Sunday, March 14, 2010
9.30am for 10am start (ends by 11:30am)

WHERE: North Melbourne Football Club,
204-206 Arden Street, North Melbourne

The North Melbourne Football Club, in partnership with AFL Victoria, is establishing
a Female (Junior Girls) Academy in 2010. The Academy will run from March to
September 2010 and will involve 30 girls selected during the trial.

Some of the experiences on offer for 2010 are two full day sessions at Arden Street revolving
around football, leadership workshops, health & fitness; visit to a North Melbourne match
at the MCG, and a match at the conclusion of the Academy.

If you'd like to be one of the 30 girls selected for this fantastic opportunity
please visit our website to find more information and register.

www.kangaroos.com.au/academies

CLOSING DATE: Sunday, March 10, 2010

NORTH MELBOURNE FOOTBALL CLUB




